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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Newsletter No 5 -   7th October, 2016 
 
St Wilfrid’s Day and Macmillan Afternoon Tea - Wednesday 12th October, 2016 
Our celebration of St Wilfrid’s feast day will take place on Wednesday and this is a non-uniform day (no charge). 
We also intend to raise money for Macmillan Cancer Care with our Afternoon Tea.  This will take place between 2 pm and 3.15 
pm in the school hall and will be led by Y3. 
We do hope you can come along and support this very worthwhile charity simply by coming to have a drink, cake, chat and 
donating! 
We also need donations of cakes.  Please send them in on Tuesday 11th or Wednesday 12th October. 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Sacramental Preparation Mass – Sunday 16th October, 2016 
The presentation mass for all children receiving the sacraments will take place in the school hall at 9 pm on 16th October, 2016.   
During the mass the children will be presented to the parish and parishioners asked to pray for them during the forthcoming year. 
 
Cafod 
A lovely sight to see so many children dressed in brightly coloured clothes today for Cafod’s ‘Brighten Up’ campaign.  A total of 
£210 was raised. Many thanks.   
 
Walk to School 
The winning class for the month of September was 4D – many congratulations to them. 
In total 223 children qualified for the September badge.  These will be given out next week. 
Can we beat this in October? 
 
Harvest Mass 
On Friday 14th October we will have our annual Harvest Mass.  Donations of tinned or packet foods should be brought in from 
Monday and any fresh foods on Thursday 13th or Friday 14th.  Many thanks. 
 
Payments 
A reminder that any monies for school meals, trips etc need to be sent into school with your child in a clearly named envelope.  No 
monies should be paid via the school office.  Thank you.   
 
Tuck 
After half term the cost of some tuck items has increased by 5p - aqua juice is now 50p, cuplets 35p and yoghurt 40p.  Thank you. 
 
Behaviour Awards 
Green Badges: Miley Eaton, Caitlyn Street, Jaydan Richards, Bilha Meskel, Layla Graham, Emily Ryan, Najim Amir, Thomas 
Dunne, Fareed Sulaiman, Laci Fernandez 
Purple Badge: Dillon Street 



 

     

                                                                                         

STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 
 
Nursery Maizie Lloyd, Zachariah Taylor 
Reception AP Elisha Meskel 
Reception KP Noah Williamson 
Year 1R Esthera Corcan, Julia Jarosz 
Year 1T Laraib Naveed, Narciz Paun, Isabelle Murray 
Year 2M Whole class, Beka Mude 
Year 2R Rachel Boayke, Luis Valentin Marolicaru, Ellisiya-Rose Huxtable 
Year 3H Rut  Corcan, Tyler Robinson 
Year 3M Liam Carpenter 
Year 4B Ruby Pernell 
Year 4D Ellie-Mae Reilly 
Year 5D Jamie Crumpton 
Year 6T Tom Murphy 
WISE OWL AWARD Laci Fernandez 
MUSIC AWARD Y2R 
SPORTS AWARD Alfie-James Nolan, Karisun Pirapaharan 
Well done everyone! 
 
Period – 26th September – 30th September, 2016 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Teacher Day 
School will be closed for a Teacher Day on Friday 21st October, 2016. 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend 
 
 
 
R Baker and staff 
 
 

Group % Attend 

Reception AP 96.3% 
Reception KP 96.3% 
Year 1R 96.9% 
Year 1T 96% 
Year 2M 96.1% 
Year 2R 95.6% 
Year 3H 96.5% 
Year 3M 96.7% 
Year 4B 95.6% 
Year 4D 91.1% 
Year 5D 94.8% 
Year 6T 99.3% 


